
I strongly support SB870 for the National Popular Vote.  My vote should count as much as anyone's 
vote.  The states who get more weight in the vote through the method set up in the constitution is out 
of date and should be put out of business NOW! 
Thank you for helping this take place. 
Patricia Neal 
P. O. Box 24 
Depoe Bay OR 97341 
541 765 2945 
 


